
❞
❝How many Bridge players do you need to change a 

light bulb? Four. One to change the bulb and three 
to tell him how he could have done it better.

Bridge won’t solve your problems but neither will 
housework!
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Dear Members

Supervised Play
Our Supervised Play sessions with Douglas Russell have begun on Tuesday evenings from 7.15 to 
9.15pm. Our “graduates” from the Beginners Lessons are invited to attend and any other members 
who would like to come along and take part would also be most welcome. There is aways something 
to learn! Cost is $5 per session.

Subscriptions
Our financial year is from 1 July to 30 June. Invoices for subs have been emailed out to you using the 
Xero accounting programme. Please keep an eye out for them. For those members who do not have 
emails, Liz will post your invoices to you. We are delighted to announce that there will be  
no increase in subs this year. Payment is due by 20 August. The banks are no longer accepting 
cheques so subs need to be paid either by internet banking or by cash. 

Sunday Social 7 August
Play begins at 1pm with drinks and nibbles to follow. Sign up sheet is on the clubroom wall – one 
column for those that have partners and one for those who would like us to organise a partner. This 
should be a fun afternoon of Bridge and we would welcome some of our newer members to come 
along and join in – you are welcome to use your “cheat sheets”. 

AGM
The AGM will be held on Sunday 28 August at 1.30pm with a session of Bridge to follow. Any remits 
need to be posted on the wall at least two weeks beforehand. Forms for nominations for committee 
and executive are pinned to the Notice Board. I am delighted to report that we have some members 
who have indicated their willingness to join the committee.

Barfoot & Thompson
Recently one of our members, Margaret Moule used Barfoot & Thompson as her real estate agent 
when she was selling her house. Barfoot & Thompson have offered to donate $500 to our club if 
they get a listing or if they are given a rental property to manage.This kind offer was honoured when 
Marg mentioned it to her agent – we are very grateful to have received $500. Thanks Marg and thanks 
Barfoot & Thompson. If any of you are selling a house, please consider giving the listing to Barfoot & 
Thompson.

Kind regards,
Ilona West & NSBC Committee


